
Local community service providers in Campbell River and
surrounding areas are invited to participate in a conversation
about how to create a better network of services and
supports for children and youth with disabilities or other
support needs in your community. 

We'll explore what is working for the families you support,
what is missing and what better services and supports 
could look like in order to inform the future of services.  

Friday, May 26th • 10 AM - 12 PM 
Laichwiltach Family Life Society 
441 – 4th Avenue
Campbell River, BC
This is a FREE event. Food will be provided. 

We want to hear 
from local 
community 
service providers. 

Community-Led Collaboration Project  

www.inclusionbc.org/campaigns/clcp-campbell-river/

For more information*: 

*If unavailable to attend in person, there are various
other ways to engage and offer your input. Please visit  
the website for more details or call us at 
1-844-488-4321. 

https://inclusionbc.org/campaigns/clcp-campbell-river/

